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Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee May 4, 2017 Meeting 
for MWPAAC General Meeting on May 24, 2017  

 
Infiltration/Inflow (I/I) Program Update 
King County WTD reported that all of the interviews with the component agencies to gather 
information on the agencies’ design standards and inspection practices have been completed.  
The I/I team wants to express its appreciation to all of the agencies for their cooperation.  The 
consultant team is evaluating the information and will be reporting to E&P this fall, likely at the 
September meeting.  All MWPAAC members are invited to attend the E&P meeting where the 
results will be presented.  
 
Overview of Strategic Planning Process for Biosolids, Energy, Reclaimed Water, 
Technology Assessment 
WTD staff discussed the process that they will be working on over the next 1-2 years for 
developing 20-year strategic plans for each of the above 4 topics.  The planning processes will 
run concurrently because of the interrelationship between each of these topics (e.g., energy is 
derived from the production of biosolids).  The development of the strategic plans will be based 
on answering 3 questions:  Where are we now? Where do we want to be?  How will we get 
there?  WTD staff will be seeking feedback periodically from MWPAAC at the E&P 
Subcommittee meetings; information about the strategic plans will also be presented at the full 
MWPAAC meetings. 
 
Reminder - Change in E&P Meeting Time 
The E&P Subcommittee now starts after the Rates and Finance Subcommittee.  Consult your 
MWPAAC meeting announcements for specific time information. 
 
 
Questions?  
Lisa Tobin, Chair     Paul Bucich, Vice-Chair  
LTobin@auburnwa.gov    PBucich@bellevuewa.gov 
(253) 804-5062     (425) 452-4596 
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